
HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE NO. 1, INC. 

SPECIAL NOTICE – JULY 2017 

Website:  As announced in our last newsletter High Meadow’s website is back up 
and running! We encourage all shareholders to re- register for the website by going 
to our web address: http://highmeadowcoop.com/. On the home screen click, Get 
Started, you will find instructions on how to register your account. Here are just a 
few reminders for setting up your new account: 

• Please take note of the email address and username you have used to create your 
account, you will need them to reset your password; 

• Please make sure your email address is valid and accessible, you will need to 
activate your account; 

• Please do not create more than one account per shareholder. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact C. Gardella-Cavalluzzi. 

If you have not already notified us in the past that you prefer paper copies, please 
complete the form at the bottom of the page and drop it off at Joan Indusi’s 144 
Charter Circle.   

Effective August 1st all notices and newsletters will be distributed as they were in the 
past via the website and paper copies distributed to only those who have said they 
prefer paper copies.   

Reminder: Please do not leave any containers outside with standing water.  Bird baths 
are not allowed and kiddie pools must be emptied and put away when not in use. 

Please complete this form, only, if you have not already done so and you want a 

paper copy of notices.  Please drop off the completed form at Joan Indusi’s 141 

Charter Circle by July 20th. 

 ____I am registered on the website and would like paper copy of notices.  

____I am not registered on the website and would like a paper copy of notices. 

Name -     _____________________________________________________ 

Address - _____________________________________________________ 

Phone # - _____________________________________________________ 

Drop off at 141 CC by July 20th  

Thank You,  

Your Board of Directors 

http://highmeadowcoop.com/

